
RB Parents Sports Club

Regular Board Meeting Minutes
November 18, 2021

President’s Report

1. Baseball - $6,000 for new varsity uniforms
2. Community Outreach – Bulldog Jr. Cheer program made it to State

competition. We were asked to help fund the trip, but they were able to raise
the money needed. We did gift their competition bows to the girls.

3. Special Olympics - $2,000 for uniforms.
4. Thanksgiving Meals – we are donating 25-30 Thanksgiving meals to our RB

athletic families in need. La Barra will partner with us. This will be shared
on our social media.

Secretary

1. Approval of October Minutes – Motion by Amy and 2nd by Sandy. Motion
approved.

2. Approval of the September Minutes – Motion by Sandy and 2nd by Michelle.
Motion approved.

Treasurer

1. Healthy fund right now at about $85,000
a) $64K from the bonanza and $28K in profit. We still need to purchase last

week’s prizes.
2. Chef’s Night out – check for $150.
3. Concessions – $21.415 which is a $12,700
4. Spirit Wear - $26,000 total:
5. Getting refund for golf outing
6. Approve treasurer report: Motion Brian and 2nd by Kelly/Julie Laube.

Existing Committee Reports

1. Chef’s Night Out – $150 from Bills and $200 from Pops



2. Concessions – open for winter sports. We need to move everything from
outside concessions to inside. There are a lot of tournaments. We need a
pizza supplier for Monday and Tuesday games.

3. Programs – Fall programs were great! We had a $2300 profit. Working on
winter programs.

4. Spirit Wear - $26,000 total; mostly online now. Open for major games and
hopefully Future Bulldog night. We have a 30% profit margin,

5. AD
a. Winter sports are starting.
b. There are mask mandates for all sports except swimming.
c. Leadership training planned for upcoming seniors.
d. Read letter from Brendan to Boosters

6. Membership – hopefully more with winter sports
7. Website – setting up a nice layout; everything posted goes to FB.

Team Reps

1. All sports are covered.
2. All winter sports received Chick-Fil-A donation.
3. Boosters Website – send pictures to support@rbsportsboosters.com

Old Business

Teachers thanks us for the dinners.

New Business

1. Brought up the possibility of giving a gift to the school: An electronic
monitor with athletic announcements; makeover to the weight room.

2. Questions came up about how we fund things. We cannot fund uniforms for
swimming and gymnastics as the uniforms cannot be shared from year to
year.
a. Solution – Swimming and gymnastics will receive $1000 each year from

Boosters to help offset costs of suits or equipment.
b. Water polo too?

Motion to adjourn at 20:07: First by Kristen and 2nd by Angela
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